
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 28, 2019 

 

Dear New CMC Parent: 

Having a student entering a new school can be both stressful and rewarding.  The staff at CMC 

would like to welcome you into our school community.  On Tuesday September 10th, 2019 we 

would like to invite you to a parent informational night.  At this meeting we will be going over 

a variety of topics to ensure that you have the information you need to ensure your son/daughters 

success.   

Please plan on attending without your son/daughter as this meeting is designed for parents. 

The date and time for the informational night is listed below: 

• Tuesday, September 10th, 2019 from 5:30-6:30pm 

Thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing you and working with your son/daughter 

this school year.   

Sincerely,  

Michael Ferber 

Counselor  

503-518-5925 ext. 104 

Ferberm@nclack.k12.or.us 

Clackamas Middle College 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


